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I'm writing to express my support for HB 2001 in order to legalize housing for more
Oregonians, repeal exclusionary zoning, provide less expensive housing, and help fight
climate change.

HB 2001 is critical for addressing the housing shortage. It's critical for addressing
homelessness. It's critical for addressing displacement and affordability. It's also critical for
addressing climate change and leaving a more equitable, well-designed cities for future
generations.

Thank you for your time,

Mark Whitaker
1624 NE Skidmore St
Portland, OR 97211
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